
MEMORANDUM 
REGULAR CITY COUNCIL MEETING 
July 7, 2025 at 6:00 PM 
 

TO: City Council 

FROM: Lisa Nocerini, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Republic Contract Extension Discussion 

 

In 2022 the City of Douglas issued a request for proposal for a qualified vendor to provide services related to the 
collection, hauling, and disposal of domestic solid waste, recyclable materials, yard waste, bulk waste, and 
hazardous waste. Republic Services was awarded a three (3) year contract beginning on December 1, 2022 and 
expiring on November 30, 2025. With that expiration date approaching, City staff is reaching out to Council for 
next steps.  
 
Essentially, Council has two options per the current contract. Option one, issue a request for proposal for a new 
contract. Option two, extend the contract with a one (1) year extension. Per the contract, the City is able to 
extend the contract for two (2) optional one (1) year extension unless earlier terminated. Should an extension 
be agreed upon, Republic Services and the City retain the right to modify elements of the Contract, if necessary, 
as addendums. Republic Services is proposing a 10-12% increase in rates. Trash/recycling service for a 96-gallon 
container would increase from $18.39 to $20.23-$20.59, with all other rates going up the same percentage. 
 
The City’s current contract is attached for reference. 

Discussion Only 

 

 

 

 








































